
 

 

1/25/2024 

 

A MESSAGE FROM CITY OF DECATUR PERSONNEL BOARD 

 

On January 25, 2024, the Personnel Board received a joint petition from the Legal Counsel for 
Vance Summers, Joey Williams, Bailey Marquette, and Christopher Mukadam requesting that 
the Appeal Hearings scheduled for 1/30/24, 1/31/24, 2/1/24, and 2/2/24 be postponed to a later 
date.   

The Personnel Board carefully considered the basis for the request, found it to be reasonable, and 
agreed to grant the request.   

The Personnel Board must be notified in writing by no later than end of day July 24, 2024 of the 
parties’ intent to pursue the Appeal Process or the Board will consider the matter closed, and the 
disciplinary actions imposed will continue to remain enforced without further review.   

While we appreciate the continued media and public interest in these pending Appeal Hearings, 
it would be improper for any Personnel Board member to make comments on this pending 
matter, therefore, interviews will not be granted and this is the only statement that will be made 
at this time. 

 


